2017-2018 Teacher of the Year
Letter of Recommendation

Name of Applicant:
Paula Millett (Holly Springs Elementary School) 
I had the pleasure of meeting Paula Millett in July 2014 when my daughter entered her kindergarten class at Holly Springs Elementary.  From the first day of school, Mrs. Millett impressed us with her ability to navigate, with tenderness and grace,  both the tasks of comforting a shy, nervous five year old and the more difficult feat of reassuring her fearful parents.  At the time, we were unaware of what to expect from our child’s first formal school experience.  What we learned over the course of that school year is that a kindergarten year can be extraordinary when you leave your child in the care of a dedicated, compassionate, honest, and talented teacher like Paula Millett.  
During our year with Mrs. Millett, her understanding and flawless implementation of the Common Core eased our fears about age appropriate expectations for our daughter.  We later learned that she was an early participant in the development of those standards and continued to give guidance to help other kindergarten teachers do the same. I am quite certain she is a valuable resource at Holly Springs Elementary. 
While we are unsure how Mrs. Millett was able to accomplish so much in one school year, we remain in grateful awe of her ability to provide differentiated learning to 23 students.  She identified my daughter’s strengths and areas of need and was always able to provide guidance to help our daughter grow into an independent and curious learner. She instilled a love of writing in her by enthusiastically demonstrating that it isn’t work but rather that writing is an art and a way to share your joy with others.  Mrs. Millett taught my young daughter that she has a strong voice, that learning to be a good citizen/person is important homework and that little kindnesses don’t go unnoticed.  When I asked my child to tell me the best thing about Mrs. Millett, she quickly replied, “Mrs. Millett thinks everyone always deserves a second chance.” We could not have asked for more. 
I am certain that WCPSS has many wonderful, qualified teachers who deserve to be honored for their dedication to the profession and commitment to students.  I am so delighted that you have not overlooked a teacher of our school system’s earliest learners.  Mrs. Millett is responsible for the very foundation of so many student’s love of literacy, joy of writing and their core understanding that if you act with kindness, patience and touch of grace, you can expect the same in return.   I believe the students in Mrs. Millett’s class have walked away with a true gift. 

Mrs. Millett has our highest recommendation as WCPSS’s Teacher of the Year.  If the goal is to identify and recognize a teacher who is an excellent advocate for the implementation of curriculum standards, a consistent and thorough parent navigator and a dedicated individual with an extraordinary love of students, both as learners and as developing people, then you have hit the teacher jackpot.  We certainly know that we did.  
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Margaret Guenther  (mmcgee47@nc.rr.com)  
Relationship to Applicant: Parent of former student 
Employer:
WCPSS- Audiology 
